
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 25th November 

Our Learning 

This week, the children have been writing 

postcards about Anna Hibiscus’s holiday. We 

have been reading the story to obtain the ev-

idence about whether Anna had a good holi-

day and then use this information to write a 

postcard to Anna’s friend at home.  

In maths this week, the children have been 

becoming familiar with the number square. 

The children have been looking at what hap-

pens when you add ten on the number 

square.  

Next week, the children are going to be mov-

ing on to adding on blank number lines. It is 

important that the children only add in ones 

and tens so that they add accurately.  

In science this week, we have been looking at 

what makes a healthy lifestyle and what you 

need to survive.  

Next week in art, we are going to be looking 

at African art and the children are going to 

really enjoy doing some mono-printing.  

Please continue to practise handwriting and 

counting in 2s, 5s and 10s at home! 

Important Dates / Reminders 
Children should complete one piece of home-
work each week from their new  Autumn 2 
Homework Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

Please remember that children 
need to wear P.E uniform every 
Wednesday and if they are do-
ing a club after school then they need to 
bring their P.E uniform in a named bag on 
the day of the club.  

Children should only  have water in their wa-
ter bottle for school.  

Star of the week 

2Hawking:  Shannon 

2Newton:  Liah 

2Franklin:  Avitej 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Word of the week: life cycle—the different 
stages of life for a living thing.   

  


